

## EXPERIMENTAL AIRCRAFT ASSOCIATION

An International Non-Profit Organization Dedicated to the Advancement of Aviation Education, Homebuilt Aircraft and Sport Aviation

OFFICES & AIR MUSEUM: 11311 W. FOREST HOME AVE., FRANKLIN, WISCONSIN

Paul Poberezny, President

Ray Scholler, Vice-President

S. H. Schmid, Secretary

Arthur Kilps, Treasurer

PHONE 414 / 425-4860

air mail

POST OFFICE BOX 229, HALES CORNERS, WISCONSIN 53130

September 27, 1973

Mr. Thurman Baird Ace Aircraft Mfg. Co. 106 Arthur Rd. Asheville, N.C. 28806

Dear Thurman:

In further response to your letter regarding the Corben Company and the Baby Ace "D" and your two place Junior Ace, we do not plan to use the name Corben Baby Ace or JuniorAce, so that would be no confusion.

We have changed the name of the aircraft to the Pober Ace and any information sent will be referred to as such. I doubt if there will be much sent, as there has only been one inquiry.

My best to you.

Sincerely,

Paul H. Poberezny

President

m

P.S. The airplane was repainted during June and does not carry the name Corben, but had been changed to Pober. I probably should have done the same on the two EAA Acro Sports I designed. However, the Pober Sport carries the name and is on display inthe Museum.